HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The May 2023 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at
7:36 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the April 2023 meeting and they were
approved. Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $113.00 in
petty cash, $2,632.81 in checking, $9.00 tournament fees owed, and $18.00 prepaid
tournament fees.

Trent Reimer reported that he has been working with Les Steffen on past records.
Apparently, due to the vast number of records over many years, it is difficult to gather
them together. Trent, with help from Tom Evans and Les’s former secretary, will
continue to gather together whatever records are still available.

Tom Evans reported that he has added to the website lake maps and an article from
Bassmasters magazine concerning the HBC measuring system.

Kenny handed out medals for the Table Rock tournament held in April.
Big Bass — Kenny Rowe — 17 12"
3" Place — Walt Jay — 1435 points
2™ Place — Kenny Rowe — 1480 points
1% Place — Trent Reimer — 1680 points

Rooms have been booked in Eden for the Roy/Clear tournament. Leave times are as
follows:

Reimer/Rowe — Wednesday
Jay/Josten — Thursday
Gleason/Evans — Thursday
Pairings for the Truman tournament are as follows:
Gleason/Rowe
Jay/Evans
Reimer/Myer

Howie Anderson reported that former HBC member Tom Coleman is in hospice.

The meeting adjourned at 8:06.



